
To the Committee; re: Marriage Equality
 
As a citizen of this country, I wish to express my view on the issue of the Senator’s Bill

for marriage equality.
As currently detailed in the 2004 Marriage Act, I desire for the opportunity of entering
into marriage as being exclusive to one consenting man and one consenting woman, to
remain as such. 
Anything less than this is to be remiss of our duty to uphold the Christian values, morals
and ethics that this country was founded upon.
This is not to display malevolence to those of minority opinion, regardless of whether this
involves a perverse lifestyle or otherwise, but we must maintain a benelovent attitude to
those who value what is, not only Biblical, but also what has been the case for millennia,
what is right, what is the bedrock of family and is just plain common sense.
Please ensure that marriage is maintained as between a man and a woman to the
exclusion of all others forever. Thank you.
 
Sean Taylor


